
 

Annual Landen Scholarship Tournament 

You are invited to bid on the Bill and Millie Landen Youth Open Scholarship 

Tournament. The tournament is typically held on a weekend during the month of 

either November or January. The tournament is a Youth singles tournament that 

consists of bowlers bowling up to 8 games on Saturday and up to 4 games plus a 

stepladder on Sunday. There are 5 divisions based on entry average; the lowest 

division bowlers three 3-game blocks while upper four divisions bowl three 4-

game blocks. The divisions are then cut to the top five and a stepladder 

follows.  The Youth are awarded scholarship money in the top five positions in 

addition to high block per block and a high female finisher (not cashing). Youth 

bowlers earn SMART scholarship money and the opportunity to qualify for Junior 

Gold. 

This tournament is a unique learning opportunity for our Youth in the state. Our 

Florida State Youth Leaders run the tournament by themselves, and it has been this 

way since 1990. If you are interested in bidding on the tournament, please 

complete the attached paperwork.  

If you have any questions, please contact:   

Youth Leader Advisors:  Dalia Keyes 

     daliakeyes@aol.com  

 

     Ryan Waters 

     ryan.waters@floridastateusbc.com  
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Bill and Millie Landen Youth Open Scholarship Tournament  
Bid Letter for the 2025-2026 season 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
(Bowling Center Name)  

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
(Contact Person)  

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
(Address)  

Phone Number: ___________________________ Email:_______________________________ 

Lineage Per Game: ________________ (Excluding tax)  

Will you donate the stepladder roll offs? _______ Yes _______ No   

Please indicate which dates you wish to bid on, and in order of preference:   

_______ November 8th-9th, 2025  ________ January 10th-11th, 2026 

_______ November 15th-16th, 2025  ________ January 17th-18th, 2026 

Will you offer discounts at the snack bar for tournament workers? If so, please let us know: 

____________________________________________________________________________  

Does your bowling center have Wi-Fi that we can access?    ______ Yes  ______ No  

Will you be able to offer any additional scholarship money? _______ Yes ______ No   

If so, how much? ______________________________________________________________ 

Are there any hotels in your area that we may contact? Or do you have any contacts at local 

hotels for those out-of-town bowlers and workers?  

_____________________________________________________________________________  

 

_____________________________________________________________________________

  

Any additional information you would like to share?  

_____________________________________________________________________________  

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please email this bid letter by 6/30/2025 to:  dalia.keyes@floridastateusbc.com 

ryan.waters@floridastateusbc.com  

 association.manager@floridastateusbc.com  
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